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Dear Resident,  

ISG are the Principal Contractor who will be carrying out the works to construct the new classrooms at Dosthill 
Primary Academy which are due to re-commence on Monday 23rd January 2023. Through this, and subsequent 
newsletters, we aim to keep you up to date as the works progress.  

We are undertaking a Question-and-Answer meeting in the form of an informal drop-in session on the evening of 
Thursday 26th January 2023 commencing at 6pm and finishing at 7.30pm.  This will take place in the main hall at 
Dosthill Primary Academy accessed via the main gates on the High Street.  The last entrance will be at 7.10pm.   The 
meeting is for all local residents, and other interested parties, who would like to find out more about the progress of 
the new build classrooms at Dosthill Primary Academy. 

About the Contractor 

ISG carry out a range of works and has been trusted to deliver a diverse range of projects including refurbishments 
and fit outs, construction projects, interior and retail schemes as well as property development and energy solutions, 
across a variety of sectors.  
 
As a regional contractor with a local supply chain, employing local people and a longstanding commitment to the 
local communities in which we work, we can create positive, lasting legacies for future generations. 

We ask that you talk to your children advising them that Building Sites are dangerous places and not to play on 
them please. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me, in the event of a query. 

Regards, 

Shaun Harvey – Senior Site Manager for any enquiries regarding the project on: 
 
 

Mobile:        07946 679 960                    Email:           shaun.harvey@isgltd.com 
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